
The Passing of SB 2260 would crumple the school system in North Dakota as we know it. We as a state are already
battling teacher shortage. This would be the final blow where I believe we would lose many in the profession. The ones
that would stay would be asked to do even more than what is already required and expected. Teaching is not a walk in
the park. It is an almost thankless job especially when it comes to more rules and regulations to follow in SB 2260. It
wouldnÕt be worth the headache. Please do not vote yes on this. This bill was written by people who have no idea what
teachers do making split second decisions minute after minute. They can visit any school and find teachers who are
excelling, struggling, and getting bye but they are putting in the work because of the kids, it isnÕt for the money.  


